
Activities Director Report 

October 19, 2016 
 
News/Notes: 

 The Activities Department is currently working on the development of a new activities website. The new site 

will include pages for all individual sports, clubs, and activities for grades 7-12. It will be a one-stop shop for 

anything and everything Ranger activities including: news items, rosters, scores, announcements, 

photo/video, and athletic department forms/policies.   

o Our goal is to have the website up and running before the spring sports season.  

 Many fall sports are currently wrapping up their seasons or just beginning their section playoffs. 

 Winter sports sign-ups will be held on Nov. 1st during Parent-Teacher Conferences at the High School. 

o Winter sports teams will also be holding individual team meetings early in November where 

players/parents can get sign-up information.  

Athletics: 

 Football 

o The Varsity football team is currently 5-2 and finished their regular season on Wednesday, Oct. 19th 

vs. International Falls.  They will likely be the #2 seed in Section 7AA Playoffs and host a home playoff 

game on Saturday, Oct. 29th at 1pm. 

o JV/C-Squad football finished their season with a 6-0 win over Pequot Lakes last Monday. They had a 

combined record of 5-1 on the season.  

 Volleyball 

o The volleyball team has a current record of 13-9. They wrap up the regular season with a tournament 

on Oct. 20th at Upsala before starting section play on Oct. 27th as the #6 seed playing at Perham.  

o The JV and C-Squad volleyball teams finished their seasons on Oct. 18th.  

 Cross Country 

o The Cross Country program hosted their annual Ranger Invite on Oct. 6 th at Ruttger’s Bay Resort. C-I 

and four other schools participated in the event. Varsity boys and girls both took 2nd place as a team. 

o Cross Country also competed in Proctor on Oct. 18th where the boys took 4th place and C-I had 

multiple Top 10 finishers.  

o Cross Country’s next event is Friday, Oct. 28th when they travel to Bagley for the Section Meet.  

 Tennis 

o The Varsity tennis team concluded their season with a final record of 5-23. They won their first sub-

section team match on Oct. 6th beating Mora before losing to Pine City in the next round.  

o The team showed a great improvement over last season where they did not win any matches as a 

team.  

 Dance Team 

o Dance practice starts on Monday, Oct. 24th. Their first competition will be Nov. 19th when they head to 

Maple Grove.  

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 

Jared Matson 

Activities Director/Dean of Students 

 


